
Spelling Bee 
 

Students in grades 4-8 are eligible to participate at the regional level in the Western PA 

Spelling Bee.  Students meet one day a week after school to practice the spelling lists that 

they have been given.  At the beginning of February, an elimination round will be held to 

determine the school champion, who will represent MQA at the annual Western PA 

Spelling.  The winner of that bee will receive an all-expense paid trip to the National 

Spelling Bee in Washington, D.C. 

 

The club’s advisor is Mrs. Kleckner.  The club will meet on Friday and dismiss at 4:00 pm. 

 

The meeting dates will be listed on our online All Events Calendar or Spelling Bee 

Calendar at www.mqaschool.org. Students are dismissed to Elmtree Road.  If you are 

unable to collect your child at 4:00, your son/daughter will report to Extended Day. A fee 

of $10.00 will be charged for the service. 

 

 

 

Name: ________________________________________ Grade: ____ Homeroom: _____ 

 

I understand I am responsible for arranging to pick my child on meeting days listed on the 

school’s Events or Spelling Bee Calendar.  I understand my child will not call home to 

remind me of the club’s meeting. While I give permission for my child to participate in the 

club, my child and I understand that it is his/her responsibility to report to the meetings.  

Attendance is taken, but parents are not called for those students who do not stay for 

meetings. If the club has to cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances, my child will call 

home to notify me of the change. 

 

Parent Signature: ____________________________________ Date: ______________ 

 

Student Signature: ___________________________________ Date: ______________ 

 


